
 Notice of Public Meeting 
 
A public meeting of the Budget Committee for the City of Astoria will be held on Thursday, 
April 19, 2018 at 6:00 P.M. at the City Council Chambers, City Hall, 1095 Duane Street.  The 
meeting is designed to provide budget process and review training, in preparation for the Fiscal 
Year 18-19 budgets. 
 
This meeting is accessible.  Should language interpretation or other accommodations be 
required, please contact the City Manager's office, (503) 325-5824, 48 hours before the 
meeting. 
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